
On	2	May	2018,	at	10:24,		
		
Sir	
	
I	am	aware	of	the	proposed	building	on	the	Green	Belt	area	at	Blackwell	Farm	that	the	University	of	
Surrey	own.	I	would	like	to	express	my	objection	to	this	on	several	issues.	
	
There	is	no	evidence	that	the	proposed	area	should	be	taken	out	of	Green	Belt.	Much	of	the	land	is	a	
flood	plain	which	would	be	completely	unsuitable	for	any	construction.	
	
There	is	a	plan	to	use	the	Farnham	Road	as	the	main	entrance	to	the	proposed	building.	The	
Farnham	Road	is	an	extremely	busy	road	with	just	one	lane	in	each	direction.	The	road	towards	
Guildford	is	always	at	a	stand-still	every	morning	and	most	evenings.	Further	traffic	would	be	
unsustainable.	The	proposed	road	to	the	estate	would	cut	across	ANOB	land,	require	the	removal	of	
numerous	ancient	trees	and	woodland,	add	noise	and	light	pollution	and	affect	the	air	quality	to	an	
unacceptable	level.	
	
The	Blackwell	Farm	plan	should	be	rejected.	
	
Yours	faithfully	
	
David	Brandon	
WELLINGTON	HOUSE	
 


